
You're Invited to a Church Potluck Dinner! 

Dear Church Family, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Potluck Dinner! 

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Time: 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Location: Church Fellowship Hall 

Please bring a dish to share with our community! 

There will be games, fellowship, and plenty of food to enjoy. Let's come together to celebrate 

and strengthen our bonds as a church family. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the church office. 

We can't wait to see you there! 

Blessings, 

The Church Potluck Committee 


